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Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year! We all hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and a happy 

and peaceful start to 2024. 
Thank you so much for all the cards, gifts and best wishes that we all received from 

you at Christmas, they were all very much appreciated. 

 

It has been great to be back in school today and with all the children – everyone seems 

to have grown! 
Miss Paterson is back in the office and we are all thrilled to have her back with us. 

It is a quiet week to get us all used to being back in school but we do have Celebration 

Assembly this Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss C Halstead 

Executive Head Teacher 

 


